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This week we have been: 

  

*We designed and made a friend for Beegu by recycling materials and 

reusing what we have 

*We used our phonic knowledge to write speech bubbles to represent 

what Beegu might be saying when he needs a friend. 

* We learnt how to tell the time by the hour on a clock, by thinking 

about when we start school, start lunch time and have story time at the 

end of the day.  

 

For home learning, you can… 

* listen to your child read every day. 

* ask your parents and grandparents what was their favourite toy when 

they were young and do they still have it, what was it made of and why 

did they like it best? 

* read the back of a seed packet then plant some vegetable seeds 

where and when it states, or bring some seeds in for Year One to plant 

 

Phonics  

In phonics we have been learning a new game that explores different 

spellings of same sounds, ‘Where in the word is the phoneme? Beginning, 

middle or end’ such as: 

 /oo/ /yoo/: unicorn, blue music 

 /ee/: happy bodies belief 

/s/ /z/: face success visit tease 

/oa/: yellow follow snow coat home total 

 



We have also been learning to revisiting the tricky words:  

water / want / any / many /could / would / should / who / whole / where / ask / 

Mr / Mrs / Ms / school / call / people / your / their / thought / through / friend 

/ again / two / work / different. 

 

Parents who wish to use the Little Wandle scheme to understand 

more about what the children are doing can log on to the website 

and go on the ‘For Parents’ area without a password. In the future, 

the school hopes to fund the e-books for children to access at 

home.  

 

Reading groups are on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday this term. 

 

Please make sure you return the Little Wandle books on Mondays as it 

affects the reading for the whole of Early Years. 

 

Book bag days:  

 

 Treefrogs and Butterflies would like book bags brought in every 

day. 

 Ladybirds would like book bags on Monday,Thursday and Fridays. 

 

 

Have a fabulous and restful half term holiday! 

 

The Year One Team 

 


